
 

 

 

 

October 9, 2024 

Greetings Grade 12 Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers. 

 

Our grads are settled into this school year and are already celebrating their first Grad School Spirit Week this week - which 

is so nice to see around Seycove. It really points to the collective closeness this grad group has built together.   

As you can probably relate, time is flying by, and we wanted to send a quick reminder of next week’s Grad Parent 

Information Night, scheduled for Wednesday, October 16th. Please note that the start time has been changed to 7:00 PM 

in the cafeteria.  

The meeting will provide important information about graduation events, grad requirements, and key dates and 

information for your student’s final year. Margie and Ruby will be visiting the Grade 12 CLC classes this Friday and next 

Friday to share the same information with students that will be covered during the parent session. This will ensure both 

students and families are on the same page as we move forward with graduation preparations. 

We look forward to seeing you next Wednesday! 

 

Kindly, 

 

Meghan Downie 

Principal, Seycove Secondary School 

 

 


